Corporate Compliance

Ashley County Medical Center is committed to integrity as the fundamental guiding principal for all its activities in dealing with patients, employees, physicians, and all business relationships.  ACMC will adhere to the highest ethical standards of conduct in all business activities and will act in a manner that enhances ACMC’s reputation as a valuable contributor and necessary entity in the community.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Compliance concerns may involve any legal issues or regulations, whether State or Federal, and may involve labor laws, Medicare rules and regulations, billing concerns, privacy issues (HIPAA), EMTALA, Arkansas Department of Health Rules and Regs for Hospitals, OSHA, or other regulations.  Ashley County Medical Center encourages reporting by patients, employees, and physicians any activities of ACMC that they are concerned about.  We would encourage reporting to Administration (870-364-1271), and ask for Tiffany Holland, Compliance Officer, or Phillip Gilmore, CEO, either by phone or in person.  In the event that someone wants to remain anonymous in their reporting, they may call the Corporate Compliance Hotline.
When a report of a concern is called in to the Compliance Hotline, the caller may give his/her name if desired, but is not required to give their name.  After reporting the concern, the caller will be given a date to call back for the response.  The Compliance Hotline will then email the report to Donna White, Compliance Officer, with the call back date.  The Compliance Officer will then research the concern and submit a response to the Compliance Hotline.  When the caller calls in the second time to the Hotline on the call back date, the response will be given.  If the caller has additional information, the process will be repeated.  If there is no additional information, the concern will be considered resolved.  The purpose of the Compliance Hotline is to provide a way for the caller to report anonymously.

Compliance Hotline number is 800-507-9920. 
